

Caldy Road

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

19th October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,



Reception Parent Literacy Workshop Thursday 2nd November 2017 at 6pm

We are pleased to announce that we will be holding a Literacy Workshop available to all parents with children in Reception.

The aim of the workshop will be to increase parent/carer confidence and understanding about how children learn and are taught phonics at Avalon using the Letters and Sounds Programme. We will also share strategies with you for supporting children's reading and writing at home, which reflect how phonics is taught in school. There will be opportunities to chat informally with staff and to see some examples of books from our reading schemes.

We do hope that you will be able to attend the workshop and ask that you complete the reply slip below indicating whether or not you will be attending.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher

Reception Literacy Workshop Thursday 2nd November 2017 at 6pm

I/We* will/will not* be attending the Parent Literacy Workshop on Thursday 2nd November 2017. (* delete as appropriate)

Child's Name Class
Signed Dated







Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

